Fraser Power Squadron

Minutes of Inauguration meeting Jan. 25, 1965 8 P.M. at the New Quilchena Golf Club, Richmond.

Cmdr, Curran opened the meeting by welcoming the members to the first meeting of the Fraser Power Squadron.

Squadron officers where then introduced to the members and visitors by Cmdr. Curran.

Cmdr. Curran explained that the main problems of starting a new squadron had been somehow overcome by the members and officers and explained that the present officers were a trial crew to start the squadron off and would continue until the next elections.

District Cmdr. Bob Thatcher then presented the warrant to the Fraser Power Squadron and mentioned that this was the 14th. squadron now in the lower mainland district.

The warrant for the Fraser Power Squadron was then presented by District Cmdr. Bob Thatcher to Cmdr. Curran the date of the warrant Is Oct. 31, 1964.

Cmdr. Curran read the warrant and introduced the charter members whose names are inscribed on the warrant.

The Oath of office was then administered by District Cmdr. Bob Thatcher to Cmdr. Curran.

Oath of office next given to the officers of Fraser Squadron by District Cmdr. Thatcher. Fraser Power Squadron then decreed legally a branch of Canadian Power Squadron.

Cmdr. Curran thanked Cmdr. Thatcher for presentation of the warrant and gave the warrant to Secretary Lt. Dodd for safekeeping.

Moved that meeting be closed by Lt. Mel Connelly 2nd by Lt. Bill Couch. Motion carried.